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May 2022 Newsletter 11 
 

Moon’s Moat First School 
www.moonsmoat.worcs.sch.uk 

01527 61498 

 
Dear Parents, 

I hope you all had a lovely Easter and that the children are looking forward to the 

summer term. 

Year 1 children have had a lovely morning learning all about The Great Fire of London 

workshop last week. They met the diarist Samuel Pepys and danced like the fire as it 

grew and spread through the city. It was a great introduction to their new topic. 

Year 4 have now completed their Pedestrian Awareness training. Thank you very 

much to all the parents who helped with the observed walk, we’re really grateful to 

you all for giving up your morning. 

Thank you for all your support, 

Mrs. S. Fisher 

Headteacher 

 

Trips and Visits 

We have several trips and visits organised for the children this term. We always try to 

subsidise these as much as we can from school funds but without voluntary contributions 

from parents we will not be able to continue to offer these. Please contribute if you can, 

you can pay in instalments and we are happy to accept payments after the visit if this 

helps. Please talk to us in the office if you need extra time to pay. 

The visit letters are now being sent out by email and you can give consent by responding 

to the email. Please remember to check your emails regularly! 

School Lunches – School Food United 

Most parents seem to have been able to register and book their children’s meals now but 

please let us know if you would like to order and haven’t managed to do it yet. The 

caterers have asked us to mention that If you order a packed lunch for your child this 

includes a piece of fruit and you are also able to choose one of the another desserts. 

Hockey Club Year 4 

We still have places in hockey club for Year 4 so please return the slip if your child would 

like a place. Thank you. 

Platinum Jubilee Picnic 

Please come and join us for our Platinum Jubilee Big Lunch on Friday, 27th May from 

1.30—3.00pm.The children will entertain you from 1.30-2.00pm and  will then join their 

family for a picnic from 2.00pm.This event is weather dependent so we will text you on 

 

Upcoming Events 

May 4 
Year 2 Visit to West Midland Safari Park 

May 5 
Year 4 Visit to Cadbury World 

May 6 
Zoolab visit to Nursery and Reception 

May 17 
Year 4 Leavers Photo 

May 27 
Platinum Jubilee Picnic (weather 

permitting) 

 

 
In The Community 

 
Thank you to everyone who 

went along the Queen’s 
Platinum Jubilee Celebrations 
on Loxley Close last Thursday. 

We hope you enjoyed the Band! 
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the morning of 27th May if it cannot go ahead. More details to follow.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

End of Term  

A reminder that our last day of term is now 20th July (this was amended when we were awarded an extra bank holiday for the 

Queen’s Jubilee). 

 

100km Sahara Desert Trek 

Mrs Cotton, one of our Year 4 parents, is going on a 100km trek in the Sahara Desert to raise money for CoppaFeel! Please have a 

look at her Just Giving page and support her if you can. 

 https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/Teresa-

Cotton4?utm_source=Sharethis&utm_medium=fundraising&utm_content=Teresa-Cotton4&utm_campaign=pfp-

email&utm_term=187e7ffaaf26411485fbe6e0174a4ba8. 

  

 

 

Our Value for May is Quality 
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